On October 6, 2021, at 11:28 PM, Oakland Police Officers were dispatched to the 5000 block of Bancroft to investigate a report of a shooting. Upon arrival, Officers located evidence of a shooting. 
 
Moments later, a local hospital advised of a female juvenile (Oakland Resident) arriving with gunshot wound(s). Unfortunately, the victim succumbed to her injuries and was pronounced deceased.    
 
A homicide callout was initiated. Oakland Police Homicide Investigators responded to the scene and began the follow-up investigation into the circumstances surrounding the homicide. The victim’s identification is being withheld, pending next of kin notification. 
 
This in an ongoing investigation anyone who has information is asked to contact the Oakland Police Homicide Section at (510) 238-3821.
 
 
At this time, no arrests have been made.
 
Also, Chief Armstrong held a News Conference on Thursday, October 7, 2021, regarding the recent homicides in the city.  Here is the link:

  https://fb.watch/8BtYUyUC7Y/

